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To Whom It May Concern, I have a number of issues I would like to raise in rela�on to the 
interchange.   
 
Firstly, I have grave concerns about the asbestos in the mulch and the cost for removing the asbestos.  
Can you please clarify who has finally deemed to be responsible for the asbestos disaster and who is 
paying for the cleanup.   
 
Secondly I would like to raise the traffic conges�on.  This con�nues to be a major issue along Victoria 
Rd towards Iron Cove bridge.  What is being done to ease this traffic conges�on at peak hours? 
 
Thirdly there seems to be a lack of shelters at bus stops.  Some stops have them and others don’t.  
Currently the Callan Street bus stop has no shelter.  As a fair skinned person with a tendency for skin 
cancer due to the sun, I’d like to wait for my bus under a shelter.  Can you clarify if the Callan Street 
bus stop (and all others) will have shelters built to protect from sun and weather ? 
 
Lastly, toll charges.  As with all sales of NSW roads to large corpora�ons, there has been a 
corresponding increase in road tolls.  Please advise what is being done to ensure no increase in the 
tolls for the rozelle interchange ? 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Pauline Corrigan  
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


